


















Central Intelligence Agency 

VWishinplon.OC 20505 

2 9 MAR 1988 

Reference: F88-0369 

Dear 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your 3 March 1988 Freedom of Information 
Act (FOIA) request for materials in our office regarding 
Lafayette Ronald Hubbard, also known as L. Ron Hubbard; Scientology, also 
known as Church of Scientology; and Dlanetlcs. 

We have searched our holdings of our computerized data base of previously 
released material and were able to locate documents consisting of 101 pages of 
material relevant to your request. This Information was surfaced as a result 
of our search on behalf of previous requesters for records pertaining to the 
subject of your request. 

Enclosed are copies of the documents referred to above. Since costs were 
minimal, we are waiving costs in this instance. 

Sincerely, 

Lee S. Strickland 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 

Enclosures 



Washington, DC. 20505 
21 JUN 1991 

Dr. Mario Zaino 
1070 5th Avenue 
E. Northport, New York 11731 

Reference: F91-0736 

Dear Dr. Zaino: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your 26 February 1991 
letter postmarked 23 May 1991 wherein you requested information 
under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). 
Specifically, you requested records pertaining to the subject 
of Scientology. 

As you can well imagine, we have had numerous requests for 
records pertaining to the subject of your request. Accordingly, 
we searched our system of previously released documents and 
located the enclosed 79 pages of material regarding Scientology. 
This material was originally located as a result of an earlier 
search for records pertaining to this subject. Since fees were 
minimal, this material is being provided at no cost in this 
particular instance. 

In addition to the above, we are currently processing a 
request for an updated search for records regarding the subject 
of your request. We can send you whatever CIA-originated 
material is released, if any exists, once that request has been 
completed. Since it is estimated that costs will be minimal, 
no fees will be charged in that particular instance either. 

Since the FOIA does not require us to perform research or 
create records for a requester, nor does it require us to study 
a body of material to see if any of it is related to a specific 
event, activity, or incident, it will be your responsibility to 
review the enclosed material and any other releasable material 
to see if it pertains to the specifics of your request. 



Please let us know if this is satisficatory. If we have 
not heard from you within 60 days of the date of this letter, 
however, your request will be considered complete and 
subsequently cancelled. 

Sincerely, 

John H. Wright 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 

Enclosures 
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